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PLAY ON THE HILL - DISCLAIMER

PLEASE THE BELOW, BY CONFIRMING YOUR BOOKING YOU AGREE TO ADHERE BY THESE TERMS

| understand that Play on the Hill is unsupervised by staff and that | am always solely responsible for the child/children in my
care. All children must be accompanied by an adult and this adult is solely responsible for the children in their care.

Any disruptive behaviour which may endanger the safety of other Play users will not be tolerated.

Only food purchased in the building is allowed to be consumed here, no food and drinks on the play equipment.

Please don’t allow children to take any toys or sharp objects into the play area.

| agree only to take photos of my own children.

Please no shoes or bare feet — socks only. This is relevant to adults as well.

Whitekirk hill does not accept responsibility for items lost or stolen.

Any child who has been unwell in the last 48 hours should not visit the Playbarn.

Please don’t allow your children to climb up or play on the front of the slide.

We recommend that arms and legs are covered to prevent injury on the slide.

Please don’t allow your child to run in the café area.

We take all responsible steps to ensure the Play Barn is as safe as possible. However, by the nature of children’s play, accidents
do happen. Whitekirk hill cannot accept responsibility for accidents. In the event of an accident please inform a staff member.
I’m aware that my play session is 90 minutes long and agree to leave promptly to help keep the flow of guests running smoothly.



